
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:   8/5/2017 
Start time:   11:09 AM, at the George Buso Memorial Field (Wallkill Field) 
Present:   14 members, 0 guests 
 
● The planned voting of three probationary members (Neal Biener, Lloyd Henry, Glenn 

Woods) was postponed due to the lack of appropriate quorum count present for voting. 
● Warren Batson noted that personnel from the local prison stated that they saw a drone 

flying near the vicinity of the prison.  Warren will check with members to investigate 
further.  A reminder to all to not fly near the prison. 

● Warren reminded everyone that the Jamboree is coming up.  We will need people to 
help out running the event.  Warren will be sending out a work list sheet for signing up 
to the membership.  Warren will also look into the possibility of setting up a group 
rate for family members to be used by pilots and the membership. 

● Redwing Field report.  Peter Gregory noted that there is good usage of the field during 
the week and especially Thursday nights.  Rob Schulze mentioned that there will be a 
need for a work party next year to “brush hog” and take down small trees on both ends 
of the field. 

● Warren read the treasury report prepared by Fred DiMaria. 
● Rick Rizza discussed procedures and concerns related to the flight line at the 

Jamboree.  Also discussed was the concern of “spotters” at the Jamboree taking 
pictures while performing “spotting” duties.  This will be address by Warren at the 
Jamboree. 

● Peter Gregory raised the idea of possibly having a “Float Fly” at Lake Taghkanic 
during the fall months.  Everyone seemed positive to the idea.  Peter will talk to Jerry 
Rohling about this. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   11:33 AM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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